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The building site is currently a dead space on a valuable lakefront property which is created by a privacy
wall erected by the town of Canandaigua (Butler School Park beach), the placement of the current shed
and the retaining wall supporting the grade to the road. This creates a useless space on the frontage
where you are surrounded by 3 walls with a view of nothing except the neighbor to the south.

We feel this comprises the value of our lake property. The main concern is that this “dead space” is used
for unsecured storage of lake use items due to the limited square footage of the current shed. Converting
this space to part of the shed converts this to usable, secure space and keeps my possessions safe from

Butler Park’s high foot traffic.

View from across the road

View standing on the shoulder of the
road
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View standing on the shoulder of the
road

Views facing north show roof line near
road grade. This is the only view a
change will be noticed.

Views from Butler School park Beach,
currently un-noticeable. The new roof
line will be several inches below this
peak




